
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st October 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Raise The Bar Morning Club 
 

We are inviting all year 6 children to attend a Raise The Bar Morning Club in 
to school at 8:15am on a Tuesday and Thursday morning during the next half 
term. The children will enter school through the usual entry into the Year 6 
classroom. 
 

The time should be used to complete homework or any additional learning 
material in a relaxed environment with support if needed. Targeted work will 
also be available to help address misconceptions and deepen understanding 
of learning covered in class. There will also be time where children will have 
access to the computers (where possible) to access MyMaths, practice their 
times tables on TTRockstars or complete reading quizzes on Accelerated 
Reader.  
 

The club will begin next week in the first week after the half term (Week 
beginning 2nd November) . 
 

Attendance is not compulsory but we will be putting a loyalty reward scheme 
in place to reward the children who attend on a regular basis. 
 

Children will be offered a breakfast snack where possible however this should 
not be seen as a replacement for breakfast at home. There will be no charge 
for this. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Mr Fozzard and Mrs Corbett 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


